
Minutes 

A hearing of the Department of Public Health in the following matter was held on 

October 11, 2023, remotely via Microsoft Teams: 

Request for Modification of Memorandum of Decision, dated March 10, 2021,  

Amanda Winter, LPC, Petition No. 2019-801. 

Amanda Winter appeared on her own behalf. Attorney Joelle Newton appeared on 

behalf of the Department. No votes were taken. The proceedings were digitally 

recorded. 

The hearing convened at 9:31 am with Attorney Stacy M. Schulman presiding. The 

hearing adjourned at 9:56 am. 


